
Call for the position of Editor in Chief

The editorship of this journal, published by the Division of Medieval 
Hispanic Languages, Literatures and Cultures of the Modern Language 
Association of America, is shared on a rotating basis among researchers 
in our sector of the profession. The Executive Committee of the MLA 
Division now seeks applications for the position of Editor in Chief for 
La corónica. Applicants should be established scholars with publishing 
and editing experience in both English and Spanish. Ideally the new 
Editor should be in a supportive department or program where the 
work of the journal may be shared with qualified colleagues and with 
graduate students as a mentored experience. Assurance of institutional 
support and release time for editorial duties will form part of the 
successful portfolio. Applicants must hold membership in the MLA. 
Please send a curriculum vitae and cover letter explaining your 
professional qualifications to Professor Isidro Rivera, Managing 
Editor, Department of Spanish and Portuguese, The University of 
Kansas, Wescoe Hall, 1445 Jayhawk Blvd., Room 2636, Lawrence, KS 
66045-2166, e-mail: ijrivera@ku.edu. The new Editor will assume 
duties in fall 2024.




